[bookmark: _GoBack]The Highland Township Planning Commission met on Monday January 4, 2021 with Dean Davis, Doug Lapp, Bo Alexander, Judy Noyales and Bill Beers in attendance.
The meeting was called to order at 7:30 pm.  Bo Alexander motioned to nominate Judy Noyales as Chair, Doug Lapp seconded, motion carried.  Judy nominated Bo as Vice-Chair, Doug seconded, motion carried.  Doug made a motion to retain Don Mancini as Solicitor,  Judy seconded, motion carried.
There were no minutes to read.  No Old or New Business.
Barb is to contact KC Kulp for his marked up copy of the Comprehensive Plan.
Barb is to contact Don Mancini and John Theilacker in regards to February meeting.
Bo motioned to adjourn, Doug seconded, all were in favor.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:56 pm.
Respectfully submitted by Dean Davis in Barb’s absence.


